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Pupils from year 3 had an amazing opportunity to learn to ride a
bike. “Spokes” the Bikeability team visited the school and gave our
pupils lessons and the confidence to take our pupils on their first
steps in riding a bike. All the children had a fun time and really
enjoyed the sessions.

‘Learn To Ride’ Training 

Boccia Festival 

Pupils took part in the Slough School Games Boccia festival which was
hosted at Wexham school. The pupils had to roll a coloured ball to see
how close they could get it to the Jack ( white ball ). The closest ball to
the jack won. Our pupils had an amazing time and came in 3rd place,
winning a bronze medal. Well done Iqra!

“I had so much 

fun learning to 

ride my bike 

safely!”


